
 
 

Outdoor Soccer (Rosemount) – Second to Sixth Class 
 

12th September- 24th October 
6th September  2018 

 
We are delighted to inform you that Outdoor Soccer in Rosemount is returning for a 7 week 
programme for 2nd to 6th class pupils. Each 45 minute session will include a warm up, drills and 
matches. Outdoor Soccer promises to be lots of fun for both girls and boys alike.  
 
Last term, we had a dedicated group at outdoor soccer for girls, from 1st & 2nd class and it 
proved a huge success so we are encouraging more girls to get involved across the age groups, 
in particular we are looking for more girls from 4th – 6th Class to join up, as we are working 
towards forming a senior girls team. 
 
This year we have developed the school senior soccer team comprising of 5th & 6th class pupils, 
and have participated in friendly matches with other schools, the Southside Schools Soccer 
League, FAI Primary School 5’s Competition and the Camel Trophy Tournament. We encourage 
all younger classes to get involved in training, for future school panels.  
 
Details: The sessions will be held at Rosemount Soccer pitch on Wednesdays over 7 weeks.  

 
 

• When final numbers come it may be necessary to change the times of certain groups.   
  Trainers and school tracksuit may be worn by your child. 

 
 

Day & Time  
 
Classes  

   

Dates  
 
Fee  

   

Outdoor Soccer  Wednesday 3.00 – 3.45pm  
2nd–6thClass Girls 
4th-6th Class Boys 
 

12th Sept-24th Oct €25  

Outdoor Soccer  Wednesday 4.00 – 4.45pm  
2nd & 3rd Class 
Boys 

12th Sept-24th Oct €25  



• To apply for a place, please email olgpasport@gmail.com with SOCCER and your 

CHILD’S CLASS in the subject  title e.g. ‘SOCCER – 3RD CLASS CHILD’. (template can be 

copied & pasted into your email)     
 

Child’s Full Name    

Child’s Class & Room Number    

Parent/Guardian’s Full Name   

Parent/Guardian’s Contact Number   

 
• Payment will be by EPP. Please do not attempt to pay by EPP until a place for your child 

is offered/confirmed. All fees must be paid by the first day of soccer. 
• We will need parent volunteers to help with supervision. Without your help we will not 

be able to run this programme. A rota will be set up using www.signupgenius.com. 

More details will follow.   
• Parents will be notified as early as possible by email if any session is cancelled e.g. bad 

weather, so please check your email on rainy days.   

 

Many thanks for your continued support!   

 

OLG PA Sports – Soccer  

  

Email: olgpasport@gmail.com   
 


